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CCC Communiqué 
December 2, 2021 

News & Announcements: 
 
v New Programs: At the November 30th meeting, CCC approved applications for the following new 

programs. Each will be sent to the FHDA Board of Trustees for approval at an upcoming meeting: 
◇ Associate in Science in Business Administration 2.0 for Transfer Degree (ADT) 
◇ Associate in Science Degree in Plumbing and Pipefitting Apprenticeship 
◇ Certificate of Achievement in Introduction to Sports Medicine  

 
v Winter Quarter CCC & Division CC Meetings: At the November 30th meeting, the main topic of 

conversation was again focused on planning for a return to holding in-person meetings on campus—both 
at CCC and at the Division Curriculum Committee level. Some of the CCC Reps shared their Division's 
plan for meeting Brown Act requirements, which stipulate that a quorum of voting members must attend in 
person. Our goal is to both comply with Brown Act and allow for high faculty participation, which in some 
Divisions has increased due to the introduction of virtual Division CC meetings. CCC will revisit this topic 
during winter quarter, as the Division CCs begin to conduct in-person/hybrid meetings. If you have any 
questions about how to attend in-person/hybrid CCC or Division CC meetings, please reach out to your 
CCC Reps or anyone on the CCC Team (listed below). 

 
v Program Pathways Mapper: On November 30th, CCC approved a proposal, drafted by the Guided 

Pathways Leadership Team, to recommend the college purchase the Program Pathways Mapper software, 
pending resource/budget review. The proposal has been posted on the CCC Policies & Resolutions 
webpage. 

 
 

 Wishing you a Safe and 
Stress-free Winter Break 

 
 

https://foothill.edu/curriculum/policies.html

